
Julian Smith 

I have been a staff governor at Spalding 
High School since September 2003.  
Following the governing body restructure in 
2015 I am currently a co-opted governor. 
 
Prior to being employed at the school I 
worked in industry dealing with large high 
street retailers both in a sales and 
procurement role.  Following this I was 
offered the chance of a newly created 
position in a rapidly developing IT 
department.  During this time I project 
managed a number of large IT 
infrastructure installations, gained 
experience of managing budgets and Health 
& Safety within the workplace.  
 
In addition to my role as IT Manager at the 
school, I have become actively involved 
with the Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme, 
supporting both Bronze and Gold level 
expeditions. 


